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Stay Tuned for more info on the great ongoing events and activities that the Smyth Road School PTO has to offer…Popcorn, Box Tops, Soup Labels, Sign Up Genius, PayPal, an online spirit wear store…and so much more!





Upcoming Events





Volunteers Needed!





Volunteers are always needed, but most urgently for some of our upcoming events!


Specifically, we need some one to coordinate the “bats” for the bat drop & someone who can run the Ski Club. 





Please fill out the volunteer form if you have not yet done so…











Like us on Facebook!


Smyth Road School PTO





Check out our website!!


� HYPERLINK "http://www.SmythRoadPTO.yolasite.com" �www.SmythRoadPTO.yolasite.com�








Fall Festival





We’re excited for another great year thanks to the support of our wonderful teachers, staff, parents and kids!


A big part of what makes Smyth Road the best school in the city is the fact that we have such great parent support! 


 There are both big and small ways in which you can be involved.  If we do not get the volunteers needed some events may not be able to happen in the future, so please think about getting involved!


Remember, no one can do everything, but everyone can do something!


Thanks for all that you do!


Sincerely,


Heather, Jen, Jaimee & Joan





Your PTO Board Message






































We are excited to announce our fundraising goal to add technology to our school!!!  We are hoping to raise $3,000 in extra funds this year to purchase 3 ELMO document cameras.  The possibilities are endless with the ways teachers can use this devise in the classroom.  Look for the fundraising thermometer near the office to see how close we are to our goal!


It can be used for:


• Projecting a storybook


• Project and review homework


• Demonstrate math manipulatives


• Magnifying something in science


• Show and Tell!


• Project a timer for time management


• Connect to an iPad


• Showing examples of projects


• Science demonstrations


• Word work


• Projecting maps





ELMO





Please join us Friday, October 23th from 6:00-8:00 in the gym.  Kids can wear costumes and purchase tickets to play games.


Pizza and drinks available for purchase as well, as a bake sale.


And the ever popular penny sale, it’s a really fun night for the kids!


Watch for “bat drop” forms to come home, explaining how purchase a bat (or many) to try and win some cash prizes!


The famous “Bat drop” will be done in school that day and the winner will be announced at the event!!!





The PTO meets on the second Tuesday of the month from 7:00-8:00 pm in the school library.  


Meeting dates for 2015-2016 are: 


October 13, November 10, January 12, February 9, March 8, April 12, May 10


Please join us for our first PTO meeting on Tuesday, October 13th at 7:00 pm in the school library.  All parents/guardians are encouraged to attend.  Have your voice heard, or simply sit back and listen.  Hope to see you there!





Communicating with Teachers





If you ever need to contact your child’s teacher for any reason, they’re just an email or phone call away!


Teachers’ email addresses can be found at: � HYPERLINK "http://smyth.mansd.org/directory" ��http://smyth.mansd.org/directory�








PTO Meeting





Does your child love popcorn?  


For $0.50, your child can enjoy popcorn on Wednesdays.  


Pre-pay options are available.


See the Popcorn form 


for more details.


Proceeds help to fund 


transportation for field trips.








Popcorn!





Volunteering is a great way to get involved in your child’s education.  Your kids will love it!


Want to help with the planning of one of our upcoming events?  Send an email to � HYPERLINK "mailto:SmythRoadPTO@yahoo.com" �SmythRoadPTO@yahoo.com�


Contact Alicia Richards Demers at � HYPERLINK "mailto:AliciainNH@gmail.com" �AliciainNH@gmail.com�, if you can help with:


Popcorn: Help pop popcorn on a Wednesday morning.


Room Parent: Would you like to work with your child’s teacher to help coordinate class events? Fill out a volunteer form to let us


know!


Board Member:  Next year all positions will be available!!!





We will be selling Kidstuff coupon books again this year.  $25 and the school gets $12.50 per book.  The books pays for itself after just one or two uses.  Restaurants, stores, Storyland, Water


Country and sooo many more…


Watch for books sent home with students


on Monday 9/28


Don’t forget to sell to family,


 coworkers,friends… 


kidstuff lets you order out of state books


books too!!!





Volunteer Opportunities





Coupon Books











Smyth Road PTO Newsletter Continued























































































